
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Carisbrooke    Term:   Autumn 2         Topic:   Location, Location, Location 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
What an amazing end to the read finishing our topic 

and having some ‘festive fun’.  

 

English: We used the book ‘A Walk in London’ to 

create our own travel guides to ‘The Castle School’ 

to include landmarks, such as the hall and art room. 

We also have enjoyed rehearsing and performing 

our version of ‘A Christmas Carol’ 

Maths: So this term we have practiced our 

multiplication and subtraction skills, to include 

adding and subtracting 9 and 11 using special tricks. 

We also adding pence and pounds 

Science: So in science it was all about different 

habitats, to include micro and seaside. We 

discovered how animals have adapted to their 

habitats. 

Geography: It was all about the United Kingdom this 

term to include, England, Northern Ireland, Scotland 

and Wales, their capitals, flags, patron saint and 

national animal, 

Life Lessons: In our Life Lessons, we were learning 

about how to keep our bodies safe, fit and healthy 

and talk about our emotions and strategies we can 

use to support us. 

Design Technology: So this time in DT, we looked at 

the interior and exterior of houses and then designed 

and planned to build our own. 

 

Our Star Moments! 

Time now to our star moments from Carisbrooke: 

Charlie: Although you were so nervous, you got up 

on stage and said your lines beautifully. 

Layna: You have grown up so much and now are 

the Class Representative for Pupil for Positive 

Change, how amazing is that! 

Jonny: We are so proud of how you joined in the 

panto, dancing and then went up to sing and sign, 

with ‘Singing Hands’. You were a star! 

Katie: You are chief card maker and everyone loves 

them, especially Tracy and Suzanna, thank you! 

William: You made the best stage manager, ensuring 

we had all the props for our production, you 

certainly kept Lisa on her toes! 

Luke: You are so helpful, making sure that we are all 

okay, and supporting everyone! 

Alfie: Thank you for getting on with your work and 

managing to complete your morning activities. This is 

great to see! 

Ollie: You have settled so well in Carisbrooke, making 

friends. We all love your stories and your drawing are 

outstanding. 

 
 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Tuesday 3rd January 2023 – Staff training – No 

school 

 Wednesday 4th January 2023 – First day back of 

term 3 

 Week beginning 30th January 2023 – Parent 

Consultations 

 Friday 11th February 2023 – End of Term 3 

 Monday 20th February 2023 – Start of Term 4 

 


